
Dear Sir/Madam, 

We are glad to announce that the first draft programme is now available at www.asianpa.org and the 

same details will be uploaded to our conference website shortly at 

http://apac2018.medmeeting.org/6831?lang=en. 

If you have more than 1 presentation, please check for time overlap. If you have any concern, please 

contact us at secretariat@asianpa.org by June 15. 

In the case that you have made the payment but your abstract is not listed in the programme, please 

send us a proof of payment with your name, submission code and submission title.  

If you have not made the payment, please make the payment by June 15, 12.00 pm Thai local time and 

send us a proof of payment with your details. We will include your abstract in the final programme 

which will be announced in the evening of June 15. 

We strongly encourage you to complete the registration as soon as possible. Any urgent issues regarding 

payment may not be resolved by the deadline, causing your abstract(s) being excluded from the final 

programme. Do not leave it until the last minute. 

In addition, if you would like to pay onsite, please confirm your participation via email at 

secretariat@asianpa.org. Normal registration fee will be applied regardless of your registered date.  

 

Please note: 

If you prefer to choose credit card payment, you must choose Paypal. If you choose Invoice, you are 

required to make payment via bank transfer. If you would like to change from Invoice to Paypal, please 

contact us at secretariat@asianpa.org. 

 

Best Regards, 

APA Secretariat Team 

mailto:secretariat@asianpa.org

